
 
From: MASparr@aol.com [mailto:MASparr@aol.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 05, 2009 1:29 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: FDIC Special Assessment 
 
Dear Ms. Bair; 
  
As a director on the board of small community bank I am in complete 
amazement to the proposed special assessment that may be charged 
to our bank.  Everything in this Obama world is screwed up and getting 
worse everyday.  The thought of requiring the little guys to help bailout 
those banks that have mismanaged and taken on far more risk than 
anyone should have is sickening.  We are beginning to teach that 
it is okay to screw up; because the government will make those that have 
worked hard to make a little profit and that have been diligent in their loan 
decisions, pay for the mistakes of those that got greedy and made poor 
decisions.  I hope that you will reconsider enacting the proposed special 
assessment. 
  
  
Mark A. Sparr, Director 
Monitor Bank 
Big Prairie, OH 


